
YOU ARE INVITED!

On March 24th, 2023 Holy Redeemer School will be hosting “International Day.”
This day will be filled with many cultural presentations, music, and food.

We wish to extend a special invitation to all of our current families, potential and
future parents, parishioners, and community members. Come and view the country
displays in the morning from 8:30-9:25 and again from 11:00-11:35 in Fealy Hall. You
will learn about each country from the students who researched and studied their
country over the past few weeks. They will introduce you to the culture, food, language,
and other interesting facts about their country. Join us in the Four Seasons Room at
10:00 for a cultural showcase on African Rhythm in Modern Music. We will also host a
cultural fashion show in the Four Seasons Room at 1:30.

This event is a fun-filled and educational experience for all ages. It will not only
be exciting, but also memorable. We look forward to seeing you there. Please contact
the main office with any questions or to let us know you will be joining us.

God Bless,

Srta. Hannah Bernitt
Holy Redeemer School
College Park, MD
301-474-3993

Cc: S. Hammel, Vice Principal
Cc: K. Fernandez, Principal


